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DON’T MISS HARVEST FEST ON OCTOBER 5TH IN DOWNTOWN GENOA!

ONLINE LICENSE AND PERMITTING SUBMISSION BEGINS OCTOBER 2ND

THE CITY HAS IMPLEMENTED NEW PERMITTING SOFTWARE THAT ALLOWS BUSINESS OWNERS AND
RESIDENTS TO SUBMIT APPLICATIONS FOR LICENSES AND PERMITS ONLINE THROUGH CLOUDPERMIT.
BEGINNING OCTOBER 2ND WITH CLOUDPERMIT, APPLICANTS CAN: 

SUBMIT PERMITS AND LICENSES ONLINE AT ANY TIME FROM ANYWHERE 
CHECK THE STATUS OF THEIR PERMIT/LICENSE ONLINE 
SUBMIT REQUESTS FOR CHANGES TO AN EXISTING PERMIT
SCHEDULE OR CANCEL INSPECTIONS 
COMMUNICATE REGARDING YOUR PERMIT OF LICENSE THROUGH THE MESSAGING FUNCTION 
PAY FOR YOUR PERMIT ONLINE 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.GENOA-IL.COM

OCTOBER REMINDERS
THE PARK DISTRICT’S TRUNK OR TREAT EVENT TAKE PLACE OCTOBER 12TH, 1:30 PM - 2:30 PM
CITY HALL WILL BE CLOSED OCTOBER 14, 2024, IN OBSERVANCE OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLE’S DAY
THE CITY’S SPECIAL BRUSH PICK-UP WILL TAKE PLACE OCTOBER 21ST
TRICK-OR-TREAT HOURS ARE FROM 4 PM - 7 PM ON THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31ST 


